
February 13, 2015 

To whom it may concern: 
 
My wife and I are residents of the Argay Neighborhood and have been for the last 15 years.   Her 
parents owned the house before we bought it, living there 30 years before that. 

We are among those who are requesting that all the vacant or undeveloped R-3 zoned land in the 
Argay Neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single family residential, and the proposed 
Mixed Employment areas (Change numbers 287, 288, 289 located at the SE corner of NE 122nd 
and Shaver and 290, located at the SW corner of NE 147th and Sandy Blvd.) also be reclassified 
to R-5 or R-7 single family.  Also, I support the City’s similar change #688 along NE 148th 
Avenue north of I-84. 

We want to keep Argay a family friendly neighborhood. 

Sincerely yours, 

Pat &Shauna Ruscitti 

3221 NE 142nd Avenue 
Portland, OR 97230 
anartecho@gmail.com 
carminescove@gmail.com 

 
 


